BREYHOUNDS

All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.

Monday, April 15, 2024 - Day 6

e Rubik’s Cube Club
e High Jump Practice
e Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)

Tuesday, April 16, 2024 - Day 7
e Badminton Practice
e High Jump Practice
e Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)

Wednesday, April 17, 2024 - Day 8
e Rubik’s Cube Club
Recycling Team
Badminton Practice
High Jump Practice
Chess Club
Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)

Thursday, April 18, 2024 - Day 9
e Stand Up meeting
Primary Art Club
Badminton Practice
Robotics Club - Grades 4 & 5
Grade 8 History Quiz Crew
Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)

Friday, April 19, 2024 - Day 10

Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)
Drama Club - Grades 3-5

Robotics Club - Grades 4 & 5

Chess Club

Q-MACK Presentation



Q-MACK IS COMING TO GARRISON
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Q-Mack is bringing his “Be An All-Star” presentation to
Garrison Road Public School on Friday, April 19th.

NBA All-Star Entertainer Q-MACK is on a mission to transform
students into "All-Star students” by spelling out what the term
"ALL-STAR" really means! His high impact presentation outlines 7
vital character attributes that will benefit students in every challenge
they'll face in the classroom, the gym, or on the playground.

More information can be found on his website at
https://www.gmack.com/

This event has been paid for using Bingo Funds raised by our
wonderful volunteers. We appreciate each of you. If you would like
tfo volunteer, please contact the school for details.



BREAKFAST CLUB
CEREAL DRIVE
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We are looking for your help to stock our cupboards!

Although we receive generous funding from Niagara Nutrition Partners to
run our breakfast program, we are always in need of additional support. This
is where you can help! Throughout the month of April, we are asking for
boxes of cereal to stock our cupboards. Please send in nut-free and low
sugar options such as cheerios, vector, rice krispies, shreddies, etc. We

thank you for your support of our breakfast program.

We would also like to thank our breakfast club parent volunteers who offer
their time every week fo prepare breakfast for over 100 students a day!

Thank you to everyone who has already donated cereal!



PARENTS - SHOWCASE YOUR STUDENT!

If your child has success outside of school, we would love to share their passion
and dedication with the school community. Perhaps they are involved in
gymnastics, football, taekwondo or soccer and have done something great!
Send us that information so we can share it in this weekly family memo, feel free

to include a photo if you would like us to share that in our weekly memos.
SPELLING BEE

This week, we would like to tell you about two of our students who participated in

a spelling bee. We received this feedback...

“Sam in the Intermediate category and Biel in our Junior category competed in
the Niagara Region Spelling Bee. Their attitude, effort, preparation, growth and
progress over the course of the season was awesome to watch. The entire day

at Ovation Ballroom was great and so much fun! Up against some very tough

competition Sam and Biel represented themselves and Garrison Road extremely
well. | loved the poise and confidence they showed getting up to spell in front a
huge audience. It was amazing to have Sam and Biel as part of the Niagara

Region Spelling Bee. They are great kids!” ~ K. Banga

Congratulations Sam and Beil.



JUNIOR GIRLS BASKETBALL
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TIER 1

This team of girls grew so much over the season and earned a win beyond
expectation. Way to go team. This proves that determination and incredible

sportsmanship throughout the season earns great results.

Congratulations to Zoey C. Franny, Ava, Paisley, Abigail, Zoey H.,
Avery, Hannah, Brielle, Cali, Sohpia, Phoebe, Lily, Elyssa, (missing

Emma) and congratulations to all of the coaches as well.



TRACK AND FIELD

The Track and Field season is upon us! Students in Grades 4 to 8 will have the
opportunity to sign up to participate in a minimum of three events for our May 8th
Track Day at GFESS! Schedules and more details will follow. Please confirm with

your child if they have signed up to participate!




